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Greetings, Tena koutou, Kia Orana, Talofa Lava, Malo ‘e Lelei, Bula Vinaka, 
Fakalofa lahi atu, Namaste, Ni Hao, Pagbati.

Dear Parents/Caregiver,	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	  Week 3





PINK SHIRT DAY 2024

“KORERO MAI, KORERO ATU, MAURI TU, MAURI ORA” 

“SPEAK UP, STAND TOGETHER, STOP BULLYING!”


Leabank School got behind the ‘Pink Shirt Day’ movement, here is our sea of pink shirt 
day😄  We raised $410.00 for the Mental Health Foundation.  Thank you to everyone 

for supporting this important kaupapa.

MPSSA RUGBY TOURNAMENT

The Leabank Boys Rugby Team competed in the MPSSA Rugby Tournament at Bruce 
Pullman Park this week.  Parents showed their support by providing food and drinks. 

Despite facing tough opponents, the boys showed determination.

Although they didn't win the tournament, they were awarded the "Sportsmanship 

Award" for their integrity and fair play.  We would like to say thank you to Richard 
Mataroa, a parent referee, also deserves recognition for officiating the games.

The team may not have won, but they gained valuable experiences and upheld 

important values.






Yours sincerely,

R W Maddren 
Principal

TERM 2 UPCOMING EVENTS

Check out the upcoming events for this term.

26th May - 1st June : Samoan Language Week

27th May - 31st May : Book Week

29th May : Nano Girl

30th May : Caught Being Good Assembly

31st May : Book Week Parade

3rd June : King’s Birthday (school closed)

4th June : Staff Only Day (school closed)

26th June : Parent-Teacher Interview

28th June : Matariki (school closed)

BEST CLASS ATTENDANCE & WEEKLY TOTAL ATTENDANCE

Best class attendance for this week goes to Room 2 with 90.28% of attendance.  

Well done and Congratulations Room 2.
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